
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 9 Curriculum 
 
Moving from Year 8 to Year 9, we start to give pupils some element of choice in their 
curriculum. Of the following six subjects that have been studied in Year 7 and 
8, four need to be selected for continued study in Year 9. The two subjects not 
selected will not be studied in Year 9. 
 

• Art (Creative) 
• Music (Creative) 
• ICT & Computing 
• Food & Nutrition (Technology) 
• Product Design (Technology) 
• Textiles (Technology) 

  
It is important that students study a broad and balanced curriculum so we ask that 
students select at least one Creative subject and at least one Technology subject (as 
shown in the brackets). Students will continue to study English, Maths, Science, PE, 
RS, History, Geography and Languages throughout Year 9, before choosing GCSE 
options to start in Year 10. 
  
Please complete the online form to let us know which subjects your child would like 
to do in Year 9. 
  
The form needs to completed and submitted online by Monday 17th May 2021. 
 
Thank you. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Kate Douglas 
Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/eeAriTV0fF

